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Our value this term is RESPECT 
‘Treat others as you want to be treated’ 

Luke 6:31 
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You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

 
It has been great fun walking round the school the last 
two weeks and witnessing the excitement on the 
children’s faces as they prepare for their Harvest 
Festival celebrations. I know many of you will have 
been disappointed not to be able to come into the 
school but hope you got as much enjoyment from 
watching the video links as the children obviously had 
performing. A huge thank you for all of your kind 
donations for our celebrations. The food collected will 
go to the Borough Green food bank to help people in 
our local community. 
 
A fun filled morning was had by all as each class took 
turns making lanterns ready for the Festival of Light on 
Friday 15th October. Everyone was very good at 
listening and following instructions and have made 
some awesome lanterns. I hope you will be able to join 
us all on Friday to see for yourselves what a wonderful 
job they did. Meet you all at the church at 5.45pm. 
 
 

 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


Hello Yellow  
Monday 11th October was our Hello 
Yellow Day! We invited all the 
children to wear something yellow 
with their school uniform, e.g. a 
yellow tshirt, a yellow dress, a 
yellow hairband, yellow socks, or 
maybe even a yellow hat. Children 
could wear all yellow, or a token 
‘yellow’ item with their school 
uniform. We are wearing yellow to 
show young people they are not alone with their mental health. It is important for 
us all to know that keeping mentally healthy is just as important as being 
physically healthy. Once again it was amazing to see how the children embraced this 
worthwhile charity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
Parent Virtual Consultations for Years R and 6 on 19th and 21st October 2021 
Parent Virtual Consultations for Years 1-5 on 9th and 11th November 2021 
 
Reminder to Year 6 parents to complete secondary school applications no later 
than 1st November and email admin with your decision. 
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